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T MEET
CREATE

PENRITH 

NEWS 

CONTACT US 

ADMINISTRATION 

Penrith Office 
Civic Centre, 601 High Street. 
St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre, 
207–209 Queen Street. 
Contact Centre Open: 
8.30am–4pm. Mon–Fri. 
P: 4732 7777 
F: 4732 7958 

Write to: PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751. 
E: council@penrith.city 

Council’s services are 
accessible via the online 
portal at my.penrith.city 

SERVICES 

Waste Services: 4732 7777 

Illegal Dumping: 
Contact the EPA hotline 
on 131 555 and ask for the 
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad). 
Graffiti Hotline: 
Freecall 1800 022 182 

MEETING DATES 

30 May 2022 – 7pm 
Online via penrith.city 
(Ordinary Meeting) 

penrith.city 
visitpenrith.com.au 

FRIDAY 6, 13 & 20 MAY : 6-10PM 

OPENSTRE TSETS
MASTERS PL CARPARK, 
CORNER WOODRIFF 
& HIGH STREET 

EAEAT MEET 
FREE

CREATE EVENT 

DISCOVERDISCOVER 

COUNCIL BRIEFS 
● Don’t miss the final Open Streets Penrith event this Friday, 

20 May from 6–10pm as we eat, drink, discover and create 
together. Celebrate the amazing restaurants we have right 
here in Penrith and dine with us at the long table. With art 
and fun on the menu as well as live entertainment from 
musicians and comedians, Penrith is ready to party. 
Bring your friends along and meet some new ones! 

To find out more, visit penrith.city/events 

● Penrith City Council has created the Penrith Heritage 
Walk – an invitation to step into our City’s rich past and 
discover the people, places and open spaces that have 
helped shaped Penrith. Funded by Council and an 
Australian Government grant, the walk will appeal to 
visitors, local families, history buffs and school groups. 
The app guides walkers to 22 points of interest on an 
11-kilometres trail from Penrith Train Station, through 
Thornton and along the river to finish at Emu Plains 
Train Station. 

To start the journey, go to visitpenrith.com.au/ 
heritagewalk 

● Did you know it’s possible to save money around your 
home while also doing your bit to save the planet? Find 
out more about how you can reduce your household’s 
carbon footprint by coming along to our free information 
session on ‘How to Transition to an All-Electric Home’. 

Council is delivering this workshop in partnership with 
the Australian Energy Foundation and Endeavour 
Energy to give you simple steps to start creating a more 
comfortable and energy-efficient home. The online event 
will be held on Monday, 23 May from 6.30–8pm. 

To find out more, go to penrith.city/events 

● This week has been National Road Safety Week (15–22 
May), an annual initiative from the Safer Australian 
Roads and Highways (SARAH) Group, partnering road 
safety organisations and Government, which serves as a 
timely reminder to take care on our roads. Join us as we 
take the pledge to drive so others survive – remember 
that it’s everyone’s right to get home safely. 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Proposed Easement on Community 
Land 
Section 47 of the Local Government Act 1993 
Under Section 47 of the Local Government Act 1993, notice 
is hereby given that Penrith City Council intends to grant 
an easement located at Lot 349 and Lot 350 DP14333, 
5A Stafford Street, Kingswood as detailed below. 

Applicant: T Grabara & Associates 

Proposed Use: Easement to discharge water 

Description of Land: Lot 349 and Lot 350 DP14333, 
5A Stafford Street, Kingswood 

Term: Indefinitely 

All affected parties are hereby invited to make submissions 
concerning the proposal. Submissions must be received 
in writing addressed to the General Manager, Penrith 
City Council to PO Box, 60 Penrith NSW 2751 or 
council@penrith.city, within twenty-eight (28) days of the 
date of this notice. 

For all enquiries, please contact Tara Braithwaite, 
Development Manager on 4732 7667 or 
tara.braithwaite@penrith.city 

facebook.com/penrith.city.council  instagram.com/penrithcitycouncil  penrith.city

 twitter.com/penrithcouncil  youtube.com/penrithcitycouncil  visitpenrith.com.au 
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DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION 
The following Development Application has been received by Council in 
respect of the subject property. In accordance with Section 2.15 and 
Section 4.5 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, 
the development application will be referred to the Sydney Western City 
Planning Panel (SWCPP) for determination. 

• Michael Viscovich DA22/0326 

28–32 Somerset Street, Kingswood 

Proposed construction of 7-storey accommodation hotel including 
140 hotel rooms, related facilities & services, 3 levels of basement car 
parking and associated site works 

Contact: Sandra Fagan on 4732 7992 

Closing Date: Monday, 6 June 2022 

Any person may, during the exhibition period, make a submission in writing 
to Penrith City Council, in relation to the development application. 

Where a submission is made by way of an objection, the grounds of 
objection are to be specified in the submission. The submission is to 
include Council’s reference number DA22/0326. 

Viewing of Development Applications 

The above development application/s may be viewed on Council’s DA Tracker 
via penrithcity.nsw.gov.au/DATracker Officers of Council’s Development 
Services Department will be able to assist with your enquiries. 

Disclosure of Political Donations or Gifts 

By law, reportable political donations or gifts must be disclosed by anyone 
lodging a planning application to Council. Call 4732 7649 or visit  
penrithcity.nsw.gov.au 

penrith.city 
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